
 
Table 14 

 
Training of Permanent Missions to the 

OAS in  
International Refugee Law 

 
 

 
Why is it good 

practice? 

 
It enables the permanent representatives of the member states of the 
OAS to be trained in international refugee law, from a regional 
perspective, and encourages the organisation to continue adopting 
resolutions and policies regarding refugees and other persons of 
interest to UNHCR. 
 

UNHCR 

 
Annual courses on international refugee law for Permanent Missions 
to the OAS take place at the headquarters of this organisation in 
Washington D.C. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Compiled by the Regional Legal Unit of the Bureau for the Americas, UNHCR 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


